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Ethics Training 
Mia MeuŎŎƛ ¸ŀƴƛƪƻ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ hƘƛƻ !ǘǘƻǊƴŜȅ DŜƴŜǊŀƭΩǎ ƻŦŦƛŎŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 
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 Great Oaks President and Marketing Director Meeting 

 Hillsboro PAS Technologies Visit 

 Franklin University Partnership Video  

 Jenzabar EX Conversion Meeting 

 Highland County Chamber of Commerce After Hours  

 Greenfield Green Energy Planning Meeting 

 Brown County Replacement Campus Meetings 

 h!// tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘǎΩ aŜŜǘƛƴƎ 

 Celebrity Waiter Duty for Highland County YMCA 

 SSCC Foundation Board Annual Meeting 

 Highland County Chamber Board Meeting 

 Academic Library Association of Ohio Annual Meeting 

 Student Success Committee 

 High Schools That Work Board Meeting 

 Meeting with Representatives from Indiana Wesleyan University 

 SSCC Advisory Breakfast 

 SOCHE Executive Committee 

 Faculty Senate 

 GE Peebles Visit 

 Student Focus Group Meetings on Proposed Tobacco Ban  

 Clinton County Board of Realtors 

 
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With assistance from the SSCC Office of Communications, advertising and media releases are underway 
as a result of the agreement reached with the Ohio Strategic Training Center in South Point, OH. An 
information session, open to the public, will be held Nov. 8.   
 
The first TDA class offered with partner Belmont College began in Cadiz.  

Workforce Development 
Microsoft training offered to DP&L employees at the Manchester training facility has been completed. 
Jeff Montgomery, SSCC Computer Science faculty member, received excellent evaluations and feedback 
from students and training center staff.     
 
A request for customized leadership training was received from PAS Technologies in Hillsboro, and a 
proposal was submitted to them in late October.  

Continuing Education & Departmental Notes  
One of the two new non-credit courses that began in September was completed in October. The 
Veterinary Assistant program, offered in partnership with Boston Reed, had four students complete the 
classroom portion of the training. 
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stories, and an invitation to consider how the college has evolved over the years. This piece is expected 
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Changes to the Public Retirement Systems in Ohio 
On Sept. 26, 2012, 
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Tutoring  

Fall Quarter Numbers as of Oct. 15, 2012 
 213 students requested a tutor for Fall Semester. 

 207 lab sessions and 271 one-on-one sessions were conducted. 

CRLA Convention 
Susan Long, Stephanie Bartley, Jackie Potts and Kari Simpson attended the College Reading and Learning 
Association conference held in Houston on Nov. 7-10. Participant expenses were funded by Perkins 



http://www.sscc.edu/athletics/womens-volleyball.shtml

